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The Minister concluded by saying, "The federal and provincial
governments, in close cooperation with the Canadian industry and
its Washington counsel, are focussing their efforts on developing
a strong and effective defence in this case . We will continue to
do everything that we can to ensure the best possible outcome to
the investigation" .

For further information, please contact :

Denis Comeau
Deputy Spokesman
(International Trade)
Department of External Affairs
Ottawa
(613) 995-187 7

- 30 -


